

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR ABEL MALDONADO

August 27, 2010

Honorable Dan Logue Assembly Member 3rd District State Capitol P.O. Box 942849 Sacramento, Ca 94249-0003

Dear Assembly Member Logue:

Thank you for your letter regarding the termination of Dr. James E. Enstrom (deleted) at UCLA. I am concerned about the conditions behind the dismissal of Dr. Enstrom and will be looking into this case immediately. I want to assure that I will do everything in my power to ensure that this process is transparent and the reasons for his termination are clear.

Best Wishes,

Abel Maldonado